
MIQ response from Peter Simpson 5091 re Matter 9 

 

From: Peter Simpson 
Sent: 15 August 2019 14:20 

To: Tony Blackburn 
Subject: Local development Plan for Goodshaw and Loveclough  

  

Sir,  

Regarding the proposals for over 200 new houses in the above named area.  

Are there any proposals in advance of the completion of these developments to improve the 
trafficking in Rawtenstall town centre which is chaotic now and would be horrendous with 
the addition of around 200+ vehicles if nothing has been done.  

I would appreciate your comments.  

Peter Simpson  (representor 5091) 


